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Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3253 

 
1099-Misc. Forms for 2023 Tax Year to be Mailed to Providers by 
January 31, 2024 
Reminder to Web Announcement 3229:  Nevada Medicaid will mail 1099-Misc. forms for the 2023 tax year to 
Nevada Medicaid and Nevada Check Up providers by January 31, 2024.   

Providers are encouraged to verify that Nevada Medicaid has their correct Mail-To Address on file by using the 
Revalidate-Update Provider function in the Provider Web Portal.  Login to the portal and click on the “Revalidate-
Update Provider” link under Provider Services.  For assistance with using the Portal, please refer to Chapter 3 of the 
Online Provider Enrollment User Manual. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_3229_20231201.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_OPE_User_Manual_Ch3.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_OPE_User_Manual_Ch3.pdf

